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Port Washington resident James P. Hespe, 77, who lived at Lincoln Village in Port Washington,
died of congestive heart failure Columbia St. Mary’s Ozaukee Hospital in Mequon.

A Mass of Christian burial will be held at 1 p.m. Saturday, Feb. 6, at St. Peter of Alcantara
Catholic Church in Port Washington.

Father Pat Wendt will officiate.

Visitation, including the recitation of the Rosary, will be from 11 a.m. until the Mass.
Interment will be at St. Mary’s Cemetery in Port Washington.

Memorials are requested.

Arrangements are being handled by Poole Funeral Home, Port Washington.




